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EAL Co-ordinator 
Training: Embedding a  
Whole School Approach to 
Improving Outcomes for  
Learners with EAL

Course details

Date:  Wednesday 29 August 2018

Time:  10am-4pm

Venue:   The Bell Foundation,  
Red Cross Lane, 
Cambridge, CB2 0QU

Cost:  £180 (includes lunch and 
refreshments)

About the trainer

Deborah Owen has worked 
as an EAL teacher and 
EAL co-ordinator for more 
than 20 years and prior to 
that worked as an ESOL, 
EFL and Adult Literacy 
teacher in the UK, Japan 
and Romania. As well as working as a Bell 
Foundation Associate, where she delivers 
training and develops content for the 
EAL Nexus website, Deborah is EAL co-
ordinator with the East Sussex EAL Service. 
She holds a PGCE in EAL and ILM, CELTA 
and LILAC qualifications.

This practical course, with newly developed content, aims to 
enhance the way EAL co-ordinators work with teachers and 
teaching assistants in primary and secondary settings, enabling 
them to plan and prioritise effective provision for EAL learners. 
It will introduce guidance, strategies and resources to build upon 
existing skills, and consider ways in which EAL co-ordinators can 
help colleagues to embed a whole school approach to support 
EAL learners. Participants will develop an understanding of how 
best to meet the needs of all EAL learners through effective 
assessment, planning and provision that integrates a targeted 
language focus in all classrooms. Practitioners will work together 
in the morning and then split into primary and secondary phases 
for the afternoon session.

This course covers: 

• Key roles and responsibilities of the EAL co-ordinator 

• Strategies and resources for assessing strengths and areas 
for development in EAL provision at a whole school level  

• Strategies and resources for inductions, planning, assessment 
and in-class language support for learners with EAL 

This course is suitable for: 

• EAL co-ordinators 

• Heads of department 

• Other school staff with responsibility  
for EAL

To book your place on the course please visit: http://bit.ly/EALco-ordinator  
For more information please contact info@bell-foundation.org.uk  

or speak to a member of the EAL team on 01223 275588.
The Bell Foundation’s EAL Programme aspires to improve the educational outcomes of children in the UK who speak English as an 

Additional Language, in order to benefit the individual child and society as a whole.

I found the week very interesting and stimulating and have certainly taken away ideas  
I can put into practice with my colleagues.
EAL co-ordinator (2017 Summer School participant)

100%  RECOMMENDATION  RATE


